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Agreed Report of Board of Management Meeting Thursday January 23rd, 2025

· The BOM discussed the Loreto Pilgrimage to Knock in which 400 Loreto students will attend. This will take place on May 1st 2025, with 20 students from our school in attendance. We will share a bus with Loreto Beaufort.
· The BOM acknowledged the leak in room 28 and the damage that has been caused to the roof. The Secretary is in contact with an architect, who is putting in an application to Emergency Works. We await further correspondence from them.
· Caroline Clarke facilitated a workshop with our RP team around conflict resolution on January 15th. The day was very informative, and she is to return and work on restorative circles.
· A sample school fleece was brought to the BOM for their input. The colour is to be revised, and this will be brought to the student council and staff. 
· The BOM commended and thanked staff for upskilling and their participation in all CPD.
· The BOM wanted to thank Fiona Cullen for her hard work and effort that when into the Liberty Food Run and Christmas Hampers.
· The BOM thanked Mary Kelleher for all her work on ongoing projects and issues in the school.
· The BOM acknowledged the immense work that went into the production of the school musical ‘The Wedding Singer’. Congratulations to the TY class of 2025 for an excellent performance and well done to all staff who got involved. 
· Two policies were brought to the BOM for ratification. The Homework Policy and The Wellbeing Policy. Both were ratified. 
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